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Notice to the market – Change of independent auditing company 

 

Tegma Gestão Logística SA (“Company”), in compliance with CVM Instruction 308, of 

May 14, 1999, as amended, communicates its shareholders and the market in general 

that, at a meeting of the Board of Directors held on March 12, 2020, it was approved the 

change of KPMG Auditores Independentes SS by BDO RCS Auditores Independentes SS 

as independent auditing company. 

 
São Bernardo do Campo, March 12, 2020. 

 
 

Ramón Pérez Arias Filho  
CFO and Investor Relations Officer 

 
IR Contacts: 
Ian Nunes, +55 (11) 4397-9423, ian.nunes@tegma.com.br 
William Santos, +55 (11) 4397-9399, William.Santos@tegma.com.br 
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